
FARMINGTON RIVER COORDINATING COMMITTEE 
100 East River Road – Squire’s Tavern 
P.O. Box 395 
Pleasant Valley, CT 06063 
860-738-2456 farmingtonriver.org 

 

FRCC Resource Stewardship subcommittee Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, October 4, 2022 

Via Zoom 
 

Attendance:  Colebrook (Alison Jassen, Representative subcommittee chair), New Hartford 
(Alison Murdock), FRWA (Laura Hart, Alternate),  , CT DEEP  (Susan Peterson, Alternate), 
National Parks Service (Andrew Petitdemange, Representative), FVTU (Jim Buchok, 
Representative) 
 
Invasive Plants Management:  It was suggested that this be added to the grant application and 
sent out to members for comment.  There will be an Invasives Training Event on November 3 
from 9 – 4.  Registration is due by October 7th and it will cost $50. 
 
Water Quality Monitoring/Stream Crossing Surveys:  Data gathering has been completed and 
is being compiled.  Due to the drought some testing sites could not be used during the driest 
time periods. 
 
Continuing Items: 
Hogback Rd violation: no new updates  
West River Rd: waiting on permits 
Instream Flows – MDC:  Nothing new.  Laura will investigate to see if Army Corp representative 
can be included on committee. 
 
R/S Action Items from April Workshop 
The committee suggested that Andrew draw up a FRP to compile all of the existing studies, 
data, reports on the Upper Farmington and from there the committee can look to see where 
we have gaps.  Andrew will draw up an FRP for the next meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned: 7:08. 


